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Dear committee members, 

I strongly oppose this Bill. Oregon has one of the most efficient and effective as well 

as safe from voter fraud election systems in the country. Voter fraud is virtually 

unheard of in Oregon.  To require in person, voting and proof of identity would put 

incredible hardship on many people. This bill is simply an attempt to gerrymander the 

state legislature. 

 

Please do not let this bill out of committee 

 

Thank you 

 

Kirk Lalor 


